CRAIN

GROUP

February 27, 2015

To whom it may concern:

Crain Group has worked with SGG Electrical Services on numerous projects since their
inception and we extend our sincere recommendation for SGG on future construction projects.
SGG has worked with Crain Group as a true ally and team member to bring difficult projects to a
close; problem solving is one of their best assets. We consistently find them competitively
priced and eager to provide great customer service.

Crain Group would like to express our confidence in SGG and our desire to work with their
organization on future projects. Please feel free to contact me if you would like to discuss
further.

Sincerely,

Brad Crain
President
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